Declassified in Part - Sanitized Copy Approved for Release 2012/08/23 : CIA-RDP89-00955R000200330044-2

Central Intelligence Agency



3 DEC 1987

Chief of Naval Operations Attention: Captain David Wilbourne OP-009K The Pentagon, Room 5D-683 Washington, D.C. 20310

Reference: Gary G. Gallagher

Command Master Chief Petty Officer

Dear Captain David Wilbourne:

The staff of the Personal Security Branch (PSB) of the Office of Training and Education (OTE) would like to express their appreciation for the excellent training recently provided by Command Master Chief Petty Officer Gary Gallagher. His level of expertise and professionalism is of the highest caliber, and his contribution revolutionized the self-defense portion of the Personal Security Course. We hope that if a need arises that we can draw upon his services in the future.

Sincerely,

Deputy Director
of
Training and Education

cc: Gary Stubblefield

Commander

cc: Gary G. Gallagher

Command Master Chief Petty Officer

25X1

CONFIDENTIAL

25X1